
Town of Riverdale Park, Maryland 
Town Administration 

 
 

TOWN ALERT 4: COVID-19 
 
 
March 30, 2020 
 
This Alert supplements and amends the Town Alert 3: COVID-19 issued on Monday, March 23, 2020.  
All conditions of previous Alerts remain except as outlined below: 
 
Department specific changes: 
 
• All previous changes continue. No additional changes at this time. 
 
The following closures, cancellations and/or suspension of services are until further notice and were 
not listed in the previous Town Alert:  
 
• Mayor and Council Work Session scheduled for March 30, 2020 has been cancelled.  Please 

monitor the Town’s website, and social media platforms for information regarding upcoming 
meetings. 

 
• Centennial Celebration – all events are postponed.  The Town has been working with a group of 

volunteers to plan events commemorating the 100th Year of the Town.  A variety of smaller 
celebrations had been scheduled for April, May, and early June with the large celebration 
scheduled for June 13th.  There are too many uncertainties to keep the current schedule.  The Town 
will work with volunteers and plan to host a variety of events in the summer with the larger 
celebration in the early fall. 

 
 
Playgrounds: 
 
• The Maryland-National Capital Park and Planning Commission (M-NCPPC) has now closed all 

playgrounds and basketball courts under their control.  This includes a number of outdoor facilities 
located within the Town.  For more information, visit http://www.mncppc.org/4823/Coronavirus-
Updates 
 

 
Additional changes to schedules and services are likely.  Please check the Town’s website at 
www.riverdaleparkmd.gov for updates. 
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